
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER April 3rd, 2020 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians, 

The students did an excellent job with their third week of virtual learning.  Once 

again, the hardest part was not seeing all of their smiling faces at school.  I will 

continue to follow up with you via email with updates and information as it be-

comes available.  The third marking period will end on April 9th.  Also, there will 

be no third marking period quarterly.   

All MS Activities for the month of April have been postponed/canceled until 

further notice.   

- Mr. Mastropietro 

Enjoy some pictures of our Junior Aviator from this year!!! 

 

 


